
To: All Unit 44 Residents & Owners  
RE: Tree Removals & Pruning   
  
 
 
 
 

Project Information:   
The Board of Directors have approved tree maintenance work in your area.  Arborwell crews will soon start a 
tree pruning and removal project.   
 
The crews will start with tree removals first, then work on pruning.  The stump grinding crew will likely be out 
approximately 10 days after the pruning crew has finished their work. 
 
For additional information regarding specific trees, please review the link below provided by Arborwell.   
 
https://app.arbor-note.com/index.cfm/asset/4663CC43-D597-485D-A91648C83DD7220C/cmap?marker=1 
 
 

Timing:  
 

→ March 25th - 31st  
→ 7:30AM – 4PM; Daily  
 

 
 
It is recommended that residents: 
- keep pets inside during work, or between 7:30am and 4pm and/or if not at home. 
- keep windows closed during work, or between 7:30am and 4pm. 
- don’t park under trees to be pruned or removed between 7:30am and 4pm. 
 
- Please do note that with any type of tree removal and pruning, the crews will be using large power equipment.  
The noise levels may be disruptive during the project work hours.  Please plan accordingly.       
 

 
 

We truly appreciate your understanding and patience while the work is completed.   
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Laura or Mikki at The Management Trust. 

 
Laura Smyth  Laura.Smyth@managementtrust.com   916.985.3633 ext. 5144 
Mikki Cooper  Mikki.Cooper@managementtrust.com  916.95.3633 ext. 5129 


